
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 4.6.18 

Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely half-term holiday.  

SPELLINGS:  

This half-term’s spellings are: 

breath consider grammar important 

minute particular promise straight 

Please spend some time testing your child on these spellings at home. In 

addition to these spellings, we will also be running a Summer Term Spelling 

Bee. In the Autumn Term, 7 children in Year 4 achieved full marks in the 

Spelling Bee. Then, in the Spring Term, 33 children in Year 4 achieved full 

marks! Can we beat this?!  

SPORTS DAY: 

Year 4’s Sports Day will be on Tuesday 12th June from 1:30pm until 3:00pm. 

The school gates will be open from 1:10pm. Your child will be competing for 

their house - either hawks, eagles, falcons or owls. Please make sure your 

child has a water bottle and a sun hat in school. 

MR HEPTINSTALL’S TIMES TABLE CHALLENGE 

Well done to all of Year 4 who over the last 6 weeks have taken part in Mr 

Heptinstall’s times table challenge. Teachers will now assess which children 

have considerably improved from their times table baseline and consistently 

handed their homework in on time. These children will receive a certificate in 

the next celebration assembly.  

WW2 EVACUATION TRIP 15th JUNE 

Just a reminder that your child will need a WW2 evacuation costume for the 

trip next week. Please see the original letter for ideas. 

 

 

                                        With thanks,  
 

Miss Willcox         Miss Wells          Miss Brown  
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